
 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. John King 

Detective 

Homicide Bureau 

Metro-Dade Police Department 

9105 N.W. 25th Street 

Room 2098 

Miami, Florida  33172 

 

Dear John: 

 

Dave Montague and I would like to thank you again for the superb assistance that you provided to us 

during our recent visit.  You could not have been more helpful.  In addition to helping us with the 

Metro-Dade records, we particularly appreciated the introductions you made for us at the Miami 

Police Department. 

 

We hope that you will soon take us up on our offer for lunch in D.C. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 



 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 1997 

 

 

Lieutenant Bobbie Meeks 

Commander 

Homicide/Assault Unit 

Miami Police Department 

400 N.W. 2nd Avenue 

Miami, Florida  33128 

 

Dear Lieutenant Meeks: 

 

I would like to thank you again for the courtesy that you and your office showed to Dave Montague 

and me during our recent visit to your office.  We very much appreciate your making available for 

our inspection the file on Eladio del Valle. 

 

I hope that if you have any questions about our work, you will not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 



 

 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Esperanza B. de Varona 

Assistant Head, Archives/Special Collections 

Richter Library 

University of Miami 

P.O. Box 248214 

Coral Gables, Florida  33124-0320 

 

Dear Ms. de Varona 

 

I would like to thank you again for the courtesy that you and your office showed to Dave Montague 

and me during our recent visit to your office.  We appreciate your efforts to locate materials on 

Zenith Technologies and on JMWAVE.   

 

We currently are deliberating on whether we should send a staff person to review carefully the DRE 

files that you made available for my brief inspection.  We are very pleased that it is your intention to 

open the records, without redactions, as soon as you are able to devote resources to the project.  As I 

mentioned to you, the records appear to be very interesting and would provide a valuable resource for 

an interesting dissertation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

cc: Dr. William L. Joyce 

 

 


